
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
All Branch Mail Out #73 - 2018 
 
 
Date:   December 18, 2018  

 
 
To:    NS/NU Command Branches 

    NS/NU Zone Commanders 
    NS/NU Executive Council 
    NS/NU Past Presidents 
    NS/NU Command Staff 

 
 
From:   Andy Vachon 

    8 Ball Coordinator 
NS/NU Command, RCL 

 
 
Subject: NS/NU Command 8 Ball 2019 Championships 

 
 
Message: Comrades, please see attached memo 
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Nova Scotia / Nunavut Command Legion 8-Ball 2019 Championships 
 

• The Nova Scotia / Nunavut Command Legion 2019 8-Ball Championships will be held at 
Mount Uniacke Legion Br#165 from Saturday March 16, 2019 to Sunday March 17, 
2019. 

• The winners of the 2019 NS/NU Command Legion 8-Ball Championships will advance to 
the Dominion Command 8-Ball Championships to be held at Branch #4 located at 4 
Legion Drive, Fredericton, NB, E3A 2K9 from May 24 - 27, 2019.  The NS/NU Command 
8-ball 2019 tournament will be accepting up to ten (10) teams.  

• The tournament format will be the same as last year. 

• All Zone and District teams that have qualified through a Zone or District 8-Ball 
tournament and are verified by their Zone / District Commander will be accepted. If ten 
teams are not realized the draw will be filled by the remaining entries based on the date 
the entries were received by the 8-Ball Coordinator. Teams must be registered by 
March 1st, 2019. If more than 10 teams are registered those that do not make the draw 
will be notified by the 8-Ball Coordinator. 

• The number of games played will be determined by the number of team entries. 
• Play will be standard 8-Ball as per the WPA (ball in hand) rules. 

• The entry fee for this tournament will be $200.00. 
• The Captain’s meeting will be on March 16th, 2019 at 9:00AM at Branch 165 with play 

to start immediately following the meeting. 
• Teams interested in hosting the 2020 NS/NU Command Provincial 8-Ball tournament 

please submit a letter to the 8-Ball Coordinator Andy Vachon. The 2020 location can be 
decided during the captain’s meeting on March 16th, 2019.  

• NS/NU Command 8-Ball Coordinator contact information:  
 

Comrade  Andy Vachon  

Phone   902-523-5470  

email    andy.g.vachon@gmail.com 

 

Mt. Uniacke Branch 165 have secured the Super 8 Hotel in Windsor for bookings.  Phone number is 

902-792-8888.  The rate would be $138.00/night and includes continental breakfast, pool/hot tub, 

wireless internet and free parking. 
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